Subject: RE: Mount Molloy Post Office: Request for Attendance at Public Meeting

From: "Davis, Pauline" < Pauline. Davis@auspost.com.au>

**Date:** 26/03/2019, 05:46

To: John Brisbin <secretary@jamarr.org.au>

**CC:** Shane McElligott <shane.mcelligott@outlook.com>, "bafandtheduck@bigpond.com"

<bafandtheduck@bigpond.com>, "Tan Dickson'\"" <familysupport@JIGInc.com>, "Nipper Brown'\""

<NipperB@msc.qld.gov.au>, TRACY GULLIVER <mossgully@hotmail.com>, Gordon Rasmussen

<gwrassy@gmail.com>, "bob.katter.mp <\"bob.katter.mp@aph.gov.au\""</pre>

<bob.katter.mp@aph.gov.au>, "Holgate, Christine" < Christine.Holgate@auspost.com.au>, "Sheffield,

Nicole" < Nicole. Sheffield@auspost.com.au>

Good morning John

I would like to thank you for taking the time to write to Australia Post regarding the future of postal services at Mount Molloy. Australia Post has a long history of delivering vital community services in the Mount Molloy township through the local Post Office and it is clear the community highly values the presence Australia Post has previously had in the township.

We appreciate the current temporary arrangement is not ideal but has ensured continuity of basic postal services to minimise disruption to the Mount Molloy community as an interim arrangement.

We have received a lot of feedback over the last few days. Please rest assured that we are committed to putting in place a solution that secures the long-term viability of this important community service in your town.

We will provide you with a further update later this week.

With regards

Pauline

----Original Message----

From: John Brisbin [mailto:secretary@jamarr.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 7:07 AM

To: Davis, Pauline < Pauline. Davis@auspost.com.au>

Cc: Shane McElligott <shane.mcelligott@outlook.com>; bafandtheduck@bigpond.com; Tan Dickson'" <familysupport@JIGInc.com>; Nipper Brown'" <NipperB@msc.qld.gov.au>; TRACY GULLIVER <mossgully@hotmail.com>; Gordon Rasmussen <gwrassy@gmail.com>; bob.katter.mp < "bob.katter.mp@aph.gov.au" <bob.katter.mp@aph.gov.au>; Holgate, Christine

<Christine.Holgate@auspost.com.au>; Sheffield, Nicole <Nicole.Sheffield@auspost.com.au>

Subject: Mount Molloy Post Office: Request for Attendance at Public Meeting

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to
secureatpost@auspost.com.au<mailto:secureatpost@auspost.com.au>

Greetings Pauline,

Attached please find further correspondence related to the Mount Molloy Post Office.

1 of 2 16/04/2019, 09:33

We are requesting you address a public meeting in Mount Molloy within the next fortnight (ie, before 08 April 2019).

Please advise urgently so that we can make logistical preparations here.

Regards,

JBrisbin

\_ -

-----

John Brisbin Secretary, JAMARR POB 30, MT Molloy QLD 4871

E:secretary@jamarr.org.au

M: 0407 471 565

W:http://www.jamarr.org.au

Australia Post is committed to providing our customers with excellent service. If we can assist you in any way please telephone 13 13 18 or visit our website.

The information contained in this email communication may be proprietary, confidential or legally professionally privileged. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. You should only read, disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised to do so. Australia Post does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the integrity of this email communication has been maintained nor that the communication is free of errors, virus or interference.

If you are not the addressee or intended recipient please notify us by replying direct to the sender and then destroy any electronic or paper copy of this message. Any views expressed in this email communication are taken to be those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically attributes those views to Australia Post and is authorised to do so.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

2 of 2 16/04/2019, 09:33